
Comptroller Peter Franchot is pleased to announce that  
nominations for the R. Clayton Mitchell Jr. Award for  
Distinguished Public Service are now being accepted. This new  
award recognizes past or present elected officials at all levels 
of government who exemplify the true spirit of public service, 
demonstrating strong leadership, humility and compassion for  
the communities they serve.

Name of Nominee	______________________________________________________________	

Phone Number of Nominee______________________________________________________________ 

Address	of Nominee					      ______________________________________________________________ 

EmailiAddress of Nominee______________________________________________________________ 

Organization Contact Name (if applicable)______________________________________________________________

Nominator’s Name						       ______________________________________________________________ 

Nominator’s Phone Number______________________________________________________________

Nominator’s Email Address ______________________________________________________________

C A L L  F O R  E N T R I E S 
THE R. CLAYTON MITCHELL JR.  
AWARD FOR DISTINGUISHED PUBLIC  

SERVICE, INTEGRITY, COURTESY & HUMILITY 

PLEASE  SUBMIT  NOMINATIONS  BY  NOVEMBER 25, 2019. 
Print out and complete this form and any supporting materials and either fax it to 410-974-2045 or  

attach as a PDF and email to abrody@comp.state.md.us. For additional information, please contact  

Alan Brody at 410-260-6346 or abrody@comp.state.md.us.

Attached to this form, please provide a brief explanation of 

why this individual should receive the Mitchell Award and how 

their public service contributions have impacted their fellow 

Marylanders.


